Joanne Kohl

From: Dale Mccullough <mcculloughdale@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 11:07 AM

To: Joanne Kohl

Subject: New term

CAUTION: This sender is located outside of your organization.

Please advise Daniel that | would consider it an honor to serve another term on the planning commission. Dale
McCullough Sent from my iPhone
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